











1. Acknowledge that the Program: While there is agreement with the importance of Philosophy in the founding of universities and the
vision, mission, and development of university education, the Program is not clear on what the suggested implementation of this
values of Brescia, start | recommendation would entail.
with Philosophy.

Faculty: The recommendation seems to be outside the scope of the review.

2. Reinvest in Philosophy via multiple hires
or new cross appointments with
competency in feminist philosophy,

gender studies, and/or applied philosophy.

Possible formats for consideration include
four half-time cross appointments or one full-
time faculty member and two cross
appointments to bring in diverse perspectives
and to make the program complement large
enough to share ideas, have meetings and
advance the discipline.

Program: The Program supports increasing the number of tenured and tenure-track faculty
members. The possibility of faculty hires in Philosophy will be included in the regular fall
discussion and consultation between the Academic Dean and School Chairs concerning faculty
complement and priority areas of hiring.

Faculty: Increasing the number of faculty hires in a discipline is always a potential improvement
for any program. Extra hires, particularly in the form of “cross-appointment” noted by the
reviewers would be beneficial and will be considered in the next round of hiring discussions
between Chairs and the Academic Dean (Provost). Any potential hiring can be advertised with
requirements for an applied/feminist philosophy focus or specialization by candidates.
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